
SVP Mass for the Sick and Housebound 2024 
The SVP would like to thank everyone who contributed to the success of the Mass 
for the Housebound on 22nd June. It was lovely to see that so many of our house-
bound parishioners there and a special thanks should be given to the carers and 
family who enabled them to come.  
 
Fr Martin did a great job of celebrating Mass and made it special for the attendees. 
The SVP received tremendous help from everyone in the Parish especially the la-
dies from the Lourdes Group who provided a splendid afternoon tea and even the 
weather blessed us on the day. Here are some photographs from the day. 


